
 

 

Sunday, August 11th, from 1:00 PM to 2:30 PM, 
Route 4 Bayfront will be on detour due to closure 
on MacNab St. between Cannon St. and Colbourne 
St. for Nossa Senhora dos Anjos.  
 

Eastbound – From York Blvd. at MacNab St., continue east 
on York Blvd/Wilson St., left on James St., and resume 
regular routing on James St. north of Murray St. 
 

Out of Service Stops:  
• MacNab at York 
• MacNab at Cannon 
• MacNab at Mulberry 
• MacNab at Colbourne 
• MacNab at Murray   

 

Temporary Stops:  
• James at Cannon  
• James opposite Colbourne  


